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. In Reply Refe'r To:
~

|- License! 35-23461-01-
! Docket: 30-22215/89-01

'

V
L

i

E'k View General Hospital
ATTN: .J..W. Finch, Administrator

E 429 West Elm
t Hobart, Oklahoma 73651

,

Gentlemen: .

.This refers to the routine, unannounced radiation safety inspection conducted .

..
by Mr. Selvan Rajendran of this office on August 24 and 25, 1989, of the '

activities authorized by NRC Byproduct Material License 35-23461-01, and to the i

discussion of our findings held by the inspector with members of your staff at
the conclusion of the inspection. The enclosed NRC Inspection .

Report 30-22215/89-01 documents this inspection.

The. inspection was an' examination of the activities conducted unoer the license '

as they relate to radiation s4fety and to compliance with the Commission's -

rules and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection ;

consisted of selective examinations of. procedures and representative records,
,

interviews of personnel, independent measurements, and obse vations by the j
inspector. '

During the-inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in violation
of-NRC requirements. We are releasing this report at this time for your
information. You are' encouraged to review our findings and take corrective
action as you believe appropriatt. You will be notified by separate ,

correspondence of our decision regarding enforcement action based on the '

findings of this inspection. No written response is required at this time; '

however, you may, if you wish, provide a response that describes any corrective
actions taken.

This-letter also confirms the telephone discussion between Mr. Charles L. Cain
-- of my staff and Mr. J. W. Finch on November 22, 1989, concerning our request to
conduct a telephonic management conference. The time and date agreed upon was
10 a.m., on November 29,.1989. This conference will address the findings of ,

the NRC inspection referenced above and your response to these findings.

The inspection findings indicate a weakness 'n the management control of your
radiation safety program such that if these or similar violations were toL

continue, a breakdown in licensed activities could occur. Please be prepared
to discuss your corrective actions during the telephonic conference.
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Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:

A. B. BEACH

A. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosures:
Appendix - NRC Inspection Report

30-22215/89-01
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